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Recorder’s Office has Successful 
Move to New Location 

 
Pima County Recorder, F. Ann Rodriguez, is pleased to report that the Recorder’s Office has 

completed their relocation to the new County Public Service Center at 240 N. Stone Avenue.  “We 

recorded our first document on Monday, May 11, 2015 at 8:08 a.m. via e-recording and helped our 

first customer at the walk in counter at 8:43 a.m.  All of this went off without a hitch in service to 

the public,” Ms. Rodriguez said.  The office began moving on Thursday, May 7 and continued 

through Saturday, May 9.  “Other than our website being down from 5:00 p.m. Friday, May 8 

through Saturday, May 9, there was no disruption in service for the public.” 

  

Ms. Rodriguez would like to thank her entire staff for all of the work that went into the 

move and especially in getting all of the computer equipment up and running so quickly.  The move 

was a cooperative effort with several other departments within the county as well. “Without 

everyone working together the move would not have gone nearly as smoothly as it did,” said Ms. 

Rodriguez. 

 

Phones, computers and the public areas were all ready for the public by 8:00 a.m. Monday 

morning. As our phone numbers are unchanged, we can still be reached for Recording at 724-4350 

and for Voter Registration at 724-4330.  Mail should continue to be addressed to our Post Office 

box at P.O. Box 3145, Tucson, AZ  85702. 
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 While we’ll miss the historic charm of the Old Courthouse, we’re looking forward to 

continuing to serve the public from our new location. Photos of the move and the new office can be 

found on our website at www.recorder.pima.gov. Click on the link in the middle of the home page. 

 

**** 

http://www.recorder.pima.gov/

	PRESS RELEASE
	DATE: May 18, 2015
	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


